
Pastor’s Update    April 3, 2020, 4:00pm 

 

Dear Parishioners:                           

Your Blessed Sacrament clergy and staff continue to pray for you and your families!   

1. Check Up Calls:  Please let us know if you can volunteer to shop for others. 

 

2. Blessed Palms: Palms available at the Miccosukee Road entrance to Hall.  I am not encouraging special 

trips but if you are in the area for essential travel you can pick up Palms.  

 

3. Holy Week Masses:  Please connect with us during our Holiest week! 

• Palm Sunday – 8:00am 

• Holy Thursday - 7:00pm 

• Good Friday – Stations of the Cross 3:00pm    Service 7:00pm 

• Easter Vigil – 8:00pm 

• Easter Sunday – 10:30am 

 

4. Regular Weekly Masses:   

• Monday through Friday - 8:30am & 5:30pm 

• Saturday - 8:30am & 5:00pm Vigil 

• Sunday – 8:00am & 5:00pm 

 

5. Stations of the Cross:  Join us for live streamed Stations of the Cross Fridays at 6:00pm.    

 

6. Adoration Chapel:   The Chapel is open and the Eucharist is exposed from 6:00am until 10:30pm. 

• Eucharistic Adoration is a religious function and technically you can be there. 

• I discourage adorers that are 65 and older if they have any health concerns. 

• Please use normal procedures to get substitute if you do not come. 

 

7. Office Hours:  Parish staff are working Monday – Friday, 9am - 4pm to conduct essential business.  We 

take your calls, answer email, and manage essential activities.   If you are in need, please call us.    

 

8. Stewardship:  We continue to support our parishioners and community.  Offertory donations may be 

made by clicking “Online Giving” on our website, mailing to the Parish office, or by placing envelopes in 

the mail slot at the Parish office.   

 

 

 

Let us continue to lift each other up, both at the Masses and in personal prayer!  We will get through this with 

Christ’s help.  God Bless you. 

 

Father Pete Zalewski 

Blessed Sacrament Church 

624 Miccosukee Road 

Tallahassee, Florida 32308 

 

850-222-1321 

bsctlh.com (website) 

office@bsctlh.com (email) 

 

You can see the live service 

or any previous service by 

going to the Parish website 

(bsctlh.com) and clicking 

on the Live Stream.  You 

do not need a Facebook 

account, simply go to the 

Parish website. 

  


